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Getioff that kick!

Dear Sirs: . .
I am afraid that I have become so disgusted with your
over all paper that I am not going to renew my sub- °
scription. There are several nice features but the recent
article on how to rip off the phone company was a bit
much. Then the story on how bums make out around
here was OK until your writer got around to explaining
how one could eat ‘‘free’’ in a market just by bringing
your own spoon. And this with an approving tone too.

Would you please bill me for my arrears on my sub-
scription.

If you stop being an advocate of the hippie life style and
regain some objectivity I probably would resubscribe to
get the features I like.

Paul E. Primer
San Rafael



